

DIRECTORATE:

RESOURCE PLANNING Enquiries: Mr BP Majozi

Ref: 2/3/5/1

Davis Alexander Building, 145 Church Street, Pietermaritzburg, 3201

Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Tel: 033 264 1515 Fax: 033 264 1547 Email: Patrick.majozi@kzndoe.gov.za

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: All District Directors

Schools that received KZN Circular 23 of 2022(Letters of decline of S21 Applications)

## SUBJECT: DEFERMENT OF KZN CIRCULAR 23 OF 2022

- 1. The Head of Department made a decision as per Sections 21(2) and (4) of the South African Schools' Act 84 of 1996, as amended to decline the confirmation of the allocation of functions to some schools that had applied.
- 2. As a result of engagement regarding the decision by the HOD, individual schools may exercise their right to appeal to the Member of the Executive Council (MEC) as per Section 21(5) of the South African Schools' Act 84 of 1996, as amended.
- 3. Schools that are willing to appeal may submit their individual appeals to the office of the MEC on or before the 30 June 2022.
- 4. While the individual school's appeal is under review, the HOD's decision to decline confirmation of Section 21 Function(s) for that school remains deferred.

Mr GN Ngcobo

**Head of Department: Education** 

Date: 20 6 22